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From: Jaz Williams
Sent: 04 March 2024 12:36
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 057749 - Variation of Premiers Lisence.

Good afternoon, 

My name is Jasmine Williams, I am emailing in regards to Application 057749 - Variation of Premiers Lisence. 
In support of The Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. My contact number is

I am fully in favour of The Sandy Cove Hotel's request for a licensing variation. Their unwavering 
consideration for the local community, coupled with their commitment to maintaining a calm atmosphere, 
showcases the level of professionalism they keep at all times. They hold a very good reputation in the local 
community and I think any addition to this hotel would have a major beneficial factor for the people in the area. 
I would love to visit again, and plan to in the future. 

All the best, 

Jasmine  
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